
WEBINAR REPORT 

A webinar was held  on “Vedic Maths” through Pratham  on  22nd march at 15:00 hrs. The 

webinar was held for students of classes 6th, 7th  and 8th . 

Various formulas of vedic maths were discussed and practiced in the session. With help of 

these vedic maths formulas children were able to solve very difficult numerical problems in a 

very easy way and in a short time.  

The speaker kept the students engaged by making students practice various questions. 

Overall, session lasted for an hour and was very interesting. It was a great learning experience 

with tips given for practical application for calculative purposes .  

The images of the session are attached below: 

 

  

                


